

EVEL 2

Texas Abortion Law

INTERMEDIATE



The US state of Texas has a new **abortion** law which is the strictest in the US.

The law stops abortions after about six weeks of **pregnancy**, which is the time when many women do not even know that they are pregnant. People could sue **abortion clinics**, and if they win, they could get more than 10,000 dollars, which could make someone report women, who want to have an abortion. This already happened when people took pictures of women before abortion clinics.

People protested in Texas after the law started. Some politicians were against the law because they believed that every woman could decide if she wanted to have a child or not. The US president Joe Biden said he agreed with that, and he said he would try to change the law.

Difficult words: **abortion** (a surgery that stops a baby in a pregnant woman), **pregnancy** (when a woman is pregnant), **abortion clinic** (a place where doctors legally end pregnancies).



Texas Abortion Law

EVEL 2

INTERMEDIATE

Discussion Questions

Topic Talk

- 1. Define the following words: abortion, pregnancy and abortion clinic
- 2. Why is the new abortion law in Texas considered the strictest in the US?
- 3. What happens to abortion clinics that are found guilty?
- 4. How can someone report women who want to have abortion?
- 5. Why did the people in Texas protest when the law started?
- 6. How did US president Joe Biden react to Texas abortion law?

Express Your Thoughts

- 1. Is abortion legal in your country? What is your country's abortion law?
- 2. Do you agree with the abortion law in your country? Why or why not?
- 3. How does the legalization of abortion help solve social issues related to it?